
The 2nd ANNUAL MEDALLION CONGRESS July 2015 

The Hilton Hotel Warwick Saturday July 11th 2015 

Following the success of the first Congress held in June 2014, and with the unanimous agreement of all attending, a 

repeat, of what it is hoped will become an annual event, is to be held in 2015. Collectors and others with an interest 

in commemorative and historical medallions are invited to attend in Warwick in July 2015 to share ideas and 

information in a sociable forum.   

The daylong event will, again, be staged at the Hilton Hotel, Warwick – this is conveniently located on the A429 

within 200 yards of junction 15 on the M40. 

The programme will consist of a number of talks and discussions on medallion related subjects and proceedings will 
conclude with a meal in the hotel restaurant followed by a bourse at which delegates will have the opportunity to 
sell, buy and exchange. It is anticipated that the Congress will commence at 10.30 a.m. and close at around 10.00 
p.m. 
 
The cost will, as for 2014, be £60 for the whole day, to include all refreshments, lunch, evening meal and parking. 

Those wishing to stay overnight on the Saturday, in order to enjoy a leisurely Sunday in neighbouring Warwick or 

Stratford Upon Avon, can do so at the following rates: Overnight accommodation at the hotel is available to 

Congress delegates a £135 for a single room, to include Congress attendance (as above), room and breakfast. For 

double rooms the cost will be £195. In 2015 there is the added advantage for those staying on Saturday night of 

being able to attend the Coin Fair to be held at the National Motor Cycle Museum on Sunday, 12th; this is located 

only 30km (19m) north along the M40/M42 at Jnc.6 on the M42. For delegates who may wish to stay on the 

preceding Friday night bed and breakfast at the hotel is available at £90 for a single room and £100 for a double. 

A deposit of £25 per head will be required with the balance being due by Friday 12th June 2015.  
 
An early response is advised (especially if overnight accommodation is required). If you collect or are interested in 
historical medallions please try and support this event so that it can now become an established annual occasion. 
 
For any further details and bookings (for both Congress and hotel accommodation) please contact John Cumbers on 

01384 486893 or email to medallioncongress14@gmail.com  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

(Please complete as fully as possible) 

Name……………………………………………………………………............................... 

Address…………………………………………………………………...................................................................................................... 

………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………………..Postcode…………………………………………….. 

e.mail………………………………………………………………………………..Telephone....................................................................... 

Collecting interests................................................................................................................................................. 

Room:                          Friday - Single/twin/double                                Saturday - Single/twin/double 

Any special requirements (diet, access etc)? ....................................................................................... 

Table at bourse:    Yes / No? 

Cheques should be made payable to “The Historical Medallion Society” and sent by arrangement to John Cumbers  

(see contact e-mail and phone above) 

mailto:medallioncongress14@gmail.com

